Mississippi Valley Technology Teacher Education Conference

Format for Papers


These guidelines for the style of papers presented at meetings of the Mississippi Valley Conference are intended to increase the uniformity of the papers that are printed and to reduce the bulk of the paper that is used to print the papers.  If there is a compelling reason for the presenter to use some other format for style, that may be done.  Such a reason would include conflicting publication guidelines of a journal to which the manuscript will be submitted for consideration.


In general, the guidelines provided in the Publication Manual of the American Psychological Association should be followed with regards to directions for citations, references, headings and subheadings, tables, figures, running head, and other matters of form.


For purposes of the Mississippi Valley Conference, it is suggested that title page information be placed at the head of the first page of text.  This should include the following:

· Mississippi Valley Technology Teacher Education Conference

· Conference number (e.g. the 2015 Conference is the 102nd Conference)

· Location of the Conference

· Title of the presentation

· Number and title of the session

· Name of the presenter

· Organizational affiliation of the presenter

· Date of the Conference


Papers should be printed in a font size that is customary for printed documents and the pages should be printed on both sides of the paper, if that is possible.  Single spaced typing should be used with a double space between paragraphs.  Bring 75 copies of your paper to the Conference for distribution.


It has been a long standing tradition of the Mississippi Valley Conference that all presenters prepare a formal paper on the assigned topic for presentation, discussion, and debate.  There is, however, an unwritten rule that papers not be read by the presenter.  Rather, each presenter is to make an oral presentation of the paper’s content, using appropriate visual aids.  A computer projector and screen will be available for PowerPoint presentations.
